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MOTION ON NOTICE
3 July 2017

Road Works Causing Chaos on Plymouth Roads

Plymouth sympathises with the frustration of many road users across Plymouth of the recent spate of 
major road works they have had to endure, particularly at Outland Road, Derriford and Deep Lane. 
The second Deep Lane scheme and the Forder Valley link road are still to commence. Whilst these 
improvement schemes are vital to Plymouth’s transport future the scheduling and communication 
with the travelling public has been unacceptable.

We therefore request the relevant scrutiny panel to review the timeline of each of these schemes 
highlighting the key milestones in each and reviewing whether or not scheduling and public 
communication could be improved.

Proposed by Councillor Jon Taylor

Seconded by Councillor Chris Mavin

Dated 26 June 2017


